
  
 

COVID-19 EMERGENCY RESPONSE 
PROVINCIAL PROGRAM 

The following opportunity, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, is being brought 
to your attention. 

 

Program Name: Temporary Increase in Employer Health Tax Exemption For 
Employers 

Who Can Apply: Private-sector employers with total annual Ontario 
remuneration of less than $5 million 

When Can I Apply: Open: Currently Open 
Close: January 1, 2021 

How Do I Apply: In Person:  
Mail:  
Phone:  
Online:  

Program Website: https://www.fin.gov.on.ca/en/bulletins/eht/eht-exemption- 
2020.html 

Funding Type: Relief/Tax Exemption 
Funding Available: N/A 
Description: Exemption to pay Employer Health Tax would be temporarily 

increased from $490,000 to $1,000,000 for 2020. 
Special Conditions: Visit www.ontario.ca/eht or call 1-866-ONT-TAXS for more 

information. 

 
DISCLAIMER: Please be aware that the City of Windsor is providing summary information only and strongly 
recommends you review the specifics of these programs by clicking on the Program Website links provided. 
The situation with COVID-19 is evolving and details related to this opportunity are subject to change. The City 
of Windsor takes no responsibility for omissions or inaccurate information that could be included on this 
template. Please refer to the link provided in the Program Website section for the most current and 
complete information. 
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